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JUNE NEWSLETTER

FOOD BANK FOOD BANK FOOD BANK!  Our food bank is in need of a FILL UP!  We have many families that depend on your sharing!  Thank you to those who generously donate!
Dental Health Corner…from the Dental Therapist:  When school is over, don’t forget to keep brushing your teeth and eating healthy during the summer break.  Pack a toothbrush right away with your camping gear so you have one when you go out boating this summer.  Bring a spare for a friend!
***Kindergarten parents are asked to bring in finger foods or sweets for the graduation on June 15th.  PLEASE NO NUTS OR SHELL FISH***

***Grade Five parents are asked to bring in finger foods or sweets for the graduation on June 18th.  PLEASE NO NUTS OR SHELL FISH***
	JUNE

	MONDAY
	TUESDAY
	WEDNESDAY
	THURSDAY
	FRIDAY

	1

Last day for Drama Club


	2
	3
	4

Last day for Dance Club

Last day for Floor Hockey Club


	5

Truth and Reconciliation Heart Garden

Open House for New Kindies (1:15-3:30pm)

	ENVIRONMENT WEEK

	8


	9
	10
	11


	12

	SPRING CAMPS – tentative week depending on conditions, class letter will come home if and when

	15

O Canada School Recording (mistake in May newsletter)

Kindergarten Graduation @ 10:30am for ALL kindergarten students (***see above***)
	16
	17

School Wide TURF DAY (AWG) – students will walk there and back and will go home lunch
	18


Grade Five Graduation

@6pm (students arrive by 5:45pm)

(***see above***)
	19

Super Hero Day!



	22

Talent Show

(9am and 1:15pm) – schedule will be released next week, if you have a preference for your child, call Sonja.
	23

Last Day of School for ALL students (full day)

Awards Assembly at 8:45am – all welcome
	24
	25
	26


Parents who had students involved in the LLI program with Marsha are asked to contact her at the school if you are interested in ordering summer reading support materials for their child.
On behalf of Joamie School, we would like to take this opportunity to thank all our wonderful parents and terrific students for another fantastic school year.  We hope you have a safe and restful summer.  Good luck to our Grade Fives moving on to Aqsarniit Middle School in the fall.  School starts for the 2015-2016 school year on Monday, August 31, 2015 at 8:40am for students in Grade 1-5. We will meet in the gym with a school assembly.  Kindergarten students begin their first day on Tuesday, September 8, 2015.  You will be contacted during the summer to discuss a screening time for your child (week August 31-September 4).  [image: image1.png]



